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LATEST NEWS

December 21, 2015;

Penrhyn Strengthens its Asia Paci䱑㌯c Presence with the addition of The People At Work

Singapore, 21 December 2015 – Penrhyn International, a leading global network of retained executive search 䱑㌯rms, today announced a further
strategic expansion into Asia Paci䱑㌯c that sees the introduction of The People at Work, a regional executive search leader with o﫵�ces in Singapore,
Shanghai and Manila.

Click here to read the o﫵�cial press release.
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